
From: Jerry Beck   
Sent: Saturday, February 24, 2024 7:42 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DE22-060 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
We need all the carbon-free power we can get. We need the PUC to support this need by encouraging as 
many citizens to install rooftop solar as possible. Rooftop solar is beneficial to not only the owner, but to 
all ratepayers on multiple levels. A sensible long term vision of our energy grid must include Distributed 
Energy Resources, like consumer owned solar and storage. Making this happen requires compensating 
owners fairly. A fair, predictable price for the excess energy that rooftop solar owners produce will 
encourage more consumers to hop on board.   
 
We need to do everything we can to leave our kids and grandkids a liveable planet. A fair net metering 
policy is one small step. Please make it happen. 
 
Respectfully, 
Gerald Beck 
 


